
University Life greatly appreciates the partnership with the Class of ’68 to support the community 

kitchens housed in our spaces such as: the Greenfield Intercultural Center, Penn Women’s Center, 

and LGBT Center on Penn’s campus. The kitchens are a cornerstone of inclusive programming, the 

celebration of culture, and the place where friendships are nurtured through shared meals. Support-

ing the community kitchens extends beyond simply providing sustenance; it fosters community 

connections, a sense of belonging, and an overall sense of wellness at Penn. 

In solidarity with the centers and in support of community-based projects, Houston Hall has joined 

the initiative to assist with stocking the community kitchens. The incredible staff in Houston Hall will 

be partnering with each center to manage all aspects of the delivery and distribution processes.

community
kitchens 

To contribute to the community kitchen initiative, interested members of the Class of '68 
should access the Amazon Cart [click here] to purchase shelf-stable items by December 10, 
2021 that will be distributed equitably among University Life spaces such as the Greenfield 
Intercultural Center, Penn Women's Center, and the LGBT Center. 

University Life greatly appreciates the support of the Class of '68 and we hope this initiative will 

expand to include long-term, sustainable methods of nourishing the communities who feel at home 

in spaces and centers. 
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https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/D8GZR2PNQHUQ?ref_=wl_share

